## 8th Grade Introduction

## Dear Parent or Guardian,

My name is Kristen Travers, and I will be your student's eighth grade social studies teacher. I am looking forward to working with your child. This year we will be exploring AMERICAN HISTORY during our 42 minute periods together. Grades will be earned based on accumulated points from homework, tests, projects, etc. I expect all students to be prepared for class and ready to participate daily. Respect for one another and the classroom will also be anticipated and appreciated. It would be beneficial for each student to have a single subject notebook to help with organization and any necessary note taking, plus a pocket portfolio for handouts and homework assignments, and pencils—of course! I am confident this will be a productive and successful school year. Please feel free to contact me by telephone or email with any questions or concerns you may have. My email address is ktravers@sasdpride.org, and the Middle School phone number is 724-962-7861 ext. 2008.

Sincerely,

Kristen A. Travers